
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
10 March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Legally Blonde – Lower School Production 
 
Congratulations to your son or daughter for becoming a part of this year’s Lower School Production 
‘Legally Blonde Jr.’, which will be performed in June 2022.  Please note that, as your child has 
signed up to be a part of the show, you and they consent to any photos or videos being taken and 
used on the school’s social media, and for sale to the rest of the cast.  We are very excited to get 
started so attendance to rehearsals will be vital in putting the show together and making this an 
amazing production!   
 
Important information and dates for your diary  
 
Rehearsals: 
Students should refer to the rehearsal schedule which will be posted on the drama notice board, in 
the Creative Arts Block to see when they are needed.  Rehearsals will be held during various lunch 
times and on Wednesdays after school until 4.30pm.  The whole cast will not be needed for every 
rehearsal so it is important that students check to see when they need to attend.  After the Easter 
holidays, we will have rehearsals on Tuesdays until 4.30pm and Wednesdays until 5pm.  
 
Compulsory Rehearsal Dates for the WHOLE CAST: 

Saturday 11 June Saturday rehearsal from 9am-4pm.   

Monday 13 June All day rehearsal from periods 1-5. 

 
Show Dates: 

Tuesday 14 June 
Primary School Performance Matinee Periods 2–4.   

6.30pm Evening Performance.   

Wednesday 15 June 
Primary School Performance Matinee Periods 2–4. 

6.30pm Evening Performance.  

 
We have been lucky enough to double cast some of our roles so confirmation on which night they 
will perform their lead role will be announced soon. 
  
We are really excited to be working on this show and for the students to be a part of this amazing 
opportunity and we look forward to seeing you in the audience in June.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Barnes 
Director 


